
Brian Hanley is a financial services regulatory attorney who has served the district as a 
member of the Legislative Action Committee (LAC) since 2021.  Prior to becoming an 
attorney, Brian worked as a software developer in finance and telecommunications. 
 
As a member of LAC, Brian has supported the district by researching potential flexibility in 
standardized testing mandates, monitoring for changes in NYS law that impact the district, 
submitting written comments in public proceedings, and advocating for the district with 
state and local lawmakers, particularly regarding funding shortfalls. 
 
As a prospective trustee, Brian hopes to continue to serve the community by lending his 
training and experience to the district as it faces financial challenges and a changing world.  
He hopes that his legal training will help inform decision-making and that his experience 
with government agencies and regulations will inform the district’s engagement with the 
NYS Education Department and other state and local authorities. 
 
As someone who loves learning and grew up in an academic household (his father is a 
recently retired professor), Brian is a strong believer in the North Shore Journey and in 
supporting all learners across interests and abilities.  He particularly cherishes North 
Shore’s commitment to creating joyful lifelong learners and looks forward to helping 
preserve and grow the district’s many strengths.  North Shore truly has something for 
everyone, and Brian would like to see that continue. 
 
Brian, his wife, and their two boys have been proud residents of Sea CliR since 2017. 
 
Go Vikings! 


